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I honestly can't fathom how this would be a move in the right direction.  The ones 

camping in the open on public land, downtown, in forest Park are not going to "get 

better" because of this.  This ties the hands of the people trying to clean up the 

disaster areas near schools, parks and green spaces.   

 

I work on 3rd and Alder downtown, right next to where that fentanyl market was, it 

was horrible, the conditions of the people and the property, and you want to give 

them the legal right to do that everywhere in Oregon?  Hell no.  I usually am on board 

with helping the unfortunate but your names will never get my vote after this 

proposal. 


